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                  General Order # 1,033                              January 2018
                           DATE:     Friday, January 19, 2018
                   LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Building



           1 Union Street Wakefield
                    TIME:             2000 Hours Meeting

                    PROGRAM:  “I just went out to get a gallon of milk!” with Mr. James
                                         Flaherty.

                                                    December Meeting

Our annual December meeting was hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor at Wayne Alarm. Members and applicants enjoyed a great meal and another spectacular show on the Lynn Fire Department presented by Vice President Rick Conway.
Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker is no stranger to Box 52, Mr. James Flaherty is a noted area fire photographer and a retired Norwood Firefighter. Jim is famous for being out to get a gallon of milk and finding his way to many a job over the years! Try not to miss this great show! 
Membership
Congratulations to Past President Richard Cutts, who retired on Friday Jan 12th after 24 years of service to Lynn and three years in Salem. 
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and the first snow fall has occurred. If we need to cancel a meeting, the meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor
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